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Addendum 9 

ISSUED:  September 5, 2018 
 
 

Closing Date & Time:  before 3:00 PM (15:00 hrs) PST on September 14, 2018 
 

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the Request for 
Proposals. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Proposal or previously issued 
Addendum.  No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any Proponent not being familiar 
with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 
Questions & Answers 
 
Q1. In the RFP, under section 2c it states that “The RDN is not contemplating any 
changes to individual web page content at this time.” Does that also refer to the 
design and layout of the three websites (no change) or is the RDN looking for new 
designs as part of the redevelopment with the same content migrated? 
 
A1. There are no changes contemplated to design and layout of the three 
websites. 
 
 
 
End of Addendum 9 
 


